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Reminders 

 

This Week: 

 

Tuesday 23/7/24 

5/6 STEM Day @ Parkes 

 

Thursday 25/7/24 

School Photos  

 

Next Week: 

 

Monday - Wednesday 

29/7 - 31/7/24 

WAP Camp 

 

Wednesday 

31/7/24 

Self-defence classes 

 

Friday 2/8/24 

WA Athletics Dubbo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Secondary Reward 

Excursion 

 
The Semester 1 Secondary Reward 

Trip was held in the last week of 

Term 2. Students who were eligible 

enjoyed a day in Parkes. They played 

bubble soccer, archery tag and 

indoor soccer at the Parkes PCYC. 

The fun activities were then 

continued at the Squash Centre. 

Pizza and ice-cream in the park 

topped the day off.  

 
Thanks to Mr Ridges for organising 

the day for students to enjoy!  
More photos on p. 9   
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APCI Corner 

WORD OF THE WEEK 

JOCULAR 

Week Word Type Dictionary Meaning Did you know? 

1 Jocular (JOK-yuh-luh) Adjective. Jolly or fond of joking; 

humerous. 

Comic Relief is a UK 

charity founded in 1985 in 

response to the famine in 

Ethiopia. Every two years, 

the charity puts on Red 

Nose Day, in which people 

everywhere are 

encouraged to do silly or 

funny things to raise 

money. There is also a 

televised fund-raising event 

in which comedians and 

celebrities come together 

to host an evening of 

jocular entertainment. 
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Welcome Back To Term Three 
We are very excited to return to school after a 
lovely two week break! 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
This Thursday will be our school photo day. 

Please ensure your children are wearing the 

correct uniform. This includes black school shoes. 

 

Year 5/6 Bright Futures STEM day 
Year 5/6 will attend a STEM day at Middleton 

Public School today. What a great way to start the 

term! 

 

Major Excursion – Wambangalang/
ZooSnooz 
Just a reminder that a $25 payment for our Term 

4 excursion is due by Friday 2nd August. Parents 

are most welcome to pay for the excursion in full 

if they desire to do so. 

 

Small Schools Soccer Knockout 
On the final day of term 2 our fabulous soccer 

team travelled to Bedgerabong for the second 

round game of the Small Schools Soccer Knockout 

competition. It was a beautiful day for soccer and 

the team were excited to play. Bedgerabong 

scored the first goal and Trundle quickly evened 

the score. At half time the score was 1-1. 

Bedgerabong went on to score another goal. Our 

team were determined and didn’t give up, 

defending well and not allowing Bedgerabong to 

score any more goals. The students played with a 

high level of sportsmanship and enjoyed their day 

out. Thank you to Mr Burley for training and 

transporting the team. Thank you to Mrs Southon 

for supervising and encouraging our team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Term – Year 3/4 
The Year 3/4 class were rewarded with a pancake 

morning at the end of term 2. They had worked 

extremely hard, shown kindness to each other, 

worked well in group work and shown respect to 

each other and the teachers. What a wonderful 

class! 
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Secondary  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to Term 3. 

 

Hopefully, all reports have made it home and 

families have been able to reflect on the results 

our students have achieved. Please remember we 

would welcome any conversation on how we can 

work in partnership to improve student 

outcomes. 

 

This semester our staff are working on improving 

our reporting to be more in line with the state. It 

is one of the few drawbacks of having small 

cohorts of students is that it makes the grades 

aspect of the reports difficult to convey meaning. 

As a school we have been reporting within our 
cohort rather than against the set General 

Performer Descriptors. As we work on 

standardising our internal grades so that they 

match the external grades students receive at the 

completion of Year 12,  parents may notice some 

differences in our future reports. 

 

Generally speaking, a student who is performing 

at the “usual” level of knowledge and competency 

for their year level would be considered to be 

“Sound” and would receive a “C” grade. This 

would be normal for all students at that age. To 

receive a “High” (B) the student needs to 

demonstrate a “thorough” knowledge and 

understanding and a high level of competence in 

applying skills, and be able to apply these 

attributes to most situations. Finally, an 

“Outstanding” (A) needs to display an extensive 

understanding of content. 

 

Year 12 have commenced their final term of 

school!! We will be regularly checking in with our 

students as they approach the end of their school 

time…. forever. There will be plenty for our 

students to do as they approach their HSC and 

our mentors will be working with them to ensure 

they are all coping with the added pressures of 

Year 12. 

 

This semester we have made some adjustments to 
our Welfare System to enable us to discern 

between our students better. In particular, we 

have strengthened the link between the 

submission of assessments on time and the 

students' welfare level. We have spoken with the 

students and will continue to support them as we 

implement these changes. 

 

This semester will include major examinations in 

some subjects in Term 4. To assist our students in 

attaining results that fully reflect their academic 

potential and effort they will be given study guides 

this week to assist them in setting up a timetable 

to allow them to maximise their time outside of 

school. Teachers will provide students with the 

content of the exams next week, and study guides 

and materials by Monday of Week 4.  
 

Years 11&12 will have the second Western 

Access Program camp next week. We will be 

departing from school at 7 am on Monday, and 

returning on Wednesday in time for buses 

hopefully. All students have received a note and a 

packing list.  

 

Have a great week 

Gerry Capell 

Head Teacher Secondary Studies 
 

 

Lifeguard and swim teacher roles in our 
local area. 
Below is a link to an expression of interest form 

for any student over the age of 16 for lifeguard 

and swim teacher roles in our local area.  

https://forms.office.com/r/L5ZJE2spmQ 
 

mailto:trundle-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.trundle-c.schools.nsw.edu.au/
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fr%2FL5ZJE2spmQ&data=05%7C02%7CPATRICIA.R.MORGAN%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C342cbc8df74d40637b7c08dca9e0c7d0%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638572030091941339%7CUnknown%


 

                                               Telephone: (02) 68921303        Fax: (02) 68921184        Email:  trundle-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
                                                School webpage – https://trundle-c.schools.nsw.gov.au   Facebook - www.facebook.com/TrundleCentralSchool  

 Page 9 Term 3 Week 1 

mailto:trundle-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.trundle-c.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 

                                               Telephone: (02) 68921303        Fax: (02) 68921184        Email:  trundle-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
                                                School webpage – https://trundle-c.schools.nsw.gov.au   Facebook - www.facebook.com/TrundleCentralSchool  

 Page 10 Term 3 Week 1 

mailto:trundle-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.trundle-c.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 

                                               Telephone: (02) 68921303        Fax: (02) 68921184        Email:  trundle-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
                                                School webpage – https://trundle-c.schools.nsw.gov.au   Facebook - www.facebook.com/TrundleCentralSchool  

 Page 11 

Community  

Term 3 Week 1 

 

 

 

 

 

Disclaimer:  

 

Trundle Central School is advertising the 

following as a community service. 

 

The school has no responsibility for the 

organisation and management of these 

events. 
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  FOR SALE      $250,000     TRUNDLE  

6 GOBONDERY STREET  $250,000                           

2 BEDROOM HOME ON A  
QUARTER ACRE (1012m2) LAND  
 

Two good sized bedrooms with built-in wardrobes.  

Three-way bathroom. The tidy kitchen adjoins the formal 

dining room which in turn opens on to the living room. 

A sleep-out offers even more space.  
 

The quarter acre of land is all lovingly landscaped, with rear 

lane access and has two garden sheds.  
 

Soak up the serenity of the shady back yard, or the sunny 

front porch. With favourite beverage in hand you will think 

you are on holidays all year round. 

Enquiries contact Sandra at AJ Pike on 0427 347 194 or find more photos on  realestate.com.au 
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